
From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Tamarack
Date: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 3:14:54 PM
Attachments: Tamarack001a7-11-18.jpg

Tamarack0017-11-18.jpg

Maria,
 
Attached are pictures of the Tamarack QF State Battery that is on the same location as the Tamarack
QF State 001, 30-005-60949. It appears that the overflow tank is leaking and also maybe the
plumbing. The last time I talked to Mr. Marker he told me that he would remove the overflow tank
because it was leaking.
 
Thank you,
 
Gilbert Cordero
Staff Manager
NMOCD District II
Office 575.748.1283  ext.114
Cell 575.626.0830
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